
  
 
 
 

Thursday, November 28, 2024 
 
 
Wrestling 
A big thank you to Coach Garfield from BC Wrestling Association! By the end of today, he will have 
taught all classes a little about the best sport in the world! If you are interested in joining the Hillcrest 
wrestling team this year, please get a permission form from the MPR, signed forms can be handed in 
to the office, or to Ms. Chan or Mrs. Hampton. Practices will start in January and there will be a short 
info meeting in December. Thanks again coach Garfield, we really appreciated you sharing your 
expertise with us!  
 
Grade 8 Girls Volleyball 
Congratulations to our Grade 8 Girls teams who both did a great job representing Hillcrest at the A 
and B tournaments. To celebrate the end of our season, any grade 8 volleyball players are invited to 
the gym after school today for a casual practice until 3:30.  
 
Door Decorating Contest 
Does your classroom door look super boring and bland? Well, now you have the chance to show your 
artistic skill through a door decorating contest! Starting Monday December 2nd, your class 
will collaborate to put together a Christmas/winter themed door. You will have two weeks to finish 
it, and judging will start on the 16th of December. There are posters around the school 
for additional details. The top three doors will get extra points towards the next spirit assembly. So, 
Hillcrest, get ready to show some winter spirit through your classroom door!  
 
Minecraft Club 
We are excited to see group 2 for the build battle today in room 162. See you there! 
 
Breakfast Team 
The breakfast team will be meeting on Friday at lunch in room 113. If you are interested in joining the 
breakfast team, please come check it out. You can be a voice in deciding what food and activities are 
offered in the MPR from 8-8:30am. 
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